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JOHN PAUL II STUDENTS HELP SENIOR CITIZENS  

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS. Mike Bennett, President and Chief Executive Officer of the Daughters of 

Charity Services of San Antonio announced today that Christmas came early to our neighborhood. 

Monday afternoon, students from John Paul II High School in Schertz, TX, delivered food, gifts, blankets 

and heaters to seventy-three senior citizens participating in Daughters of Charity Services’ Adopt-a-Senior 

Christmas Program. Students collected items as part of their giving back to those in need. Several students 

commented that there are ample programs for children, but giving to older folks who would otherwise get 

nothing warmed their hearts! 

 
This year Daughters of Charity Services Social Service department will be serving 330 seniors and 100 

families. Each year we try to reach more seniors because more and more older men and women are facing 

financial difficulties. 

 

Daughters of Charity Services of San Antonio operates centers providing medical care, dental care, health 

education, counseling and social services; with DePaul Children’s Center and DePaul-Wesley Children’s 

Center providing early childhood education programs.  Daughters of Charity Services joins in partnership 

with low-income families by offering these services on a sliding scale fee, based on individual 

circumstances such as family income and size. 
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